

Request for Donations

Thank you for taking the time to consider donating to our middle/high school wrestling team. Wrestling is a huge part of Kotzebue's community. We strive to keep a positive impact on the youth in our program to keep wrestling going for future generations to come.

Funds received will help provide new equipment, new gear, help offset the costs of tournaments, traveling, and augment those provided by the parents and staff. We would also like to hold team dinners before traveling tournaments. Your support is greatly appreciated . It is volunteers like you who make these programs succeed in providing a healthy and constructive activity for our youth athletes.

If you are able to donate to the Kotzebue Wrestling team, please have donations to Cory Jackson by November 1st, 2024.

We appreciate your generosity and continued support. We will be holding a raffle of donations provided – winner to be chosen during Bush Brawl, November 22^{nd} - 23^{rd} .

If you would like to make a cash or check donation instead – please make payable to:

Jessica Heisler KMHS Principle P.O. Box 264 Kotzebue, AK 99752

If you have any questions, please contact:

Cory Jackson

Team Parent / Fundraiser Organizer

Phone: 907-830-5832 or by email at cory.jackson99752@gmail.com